Children’s and Youth Council Meeting held on 20 March 2016
Present
Representatives from Twinkles, Sparklers, All Stars, Galaxy,

Galactic Hobos, another member of Galactic Hobos as an observer,
Frances Boyden and Anthia Page

The representatives from Twinkles and Sparklers were co-opted at the
meeting.

The Twinkles rep likes playing and biscuits and thinks there are enough
toys.

The Galaxy rep likes the combined club once a term and making things.
Numbers are low.

The All Stars rep likes games.

The Galactic Hobos rep said that the members preferred being in their
club rather than being in church for the whole service once a term.

The reps would like some new songs in Worship Time.

There was a discussion about changing the name of the Council and it
was agreed it should be called Children’s and Youth Council.

It was suggested that older Galactic Hobo members could be helpers in
other clubs once a term.

The reps liked the change of layout for that morning’s Palm Sunday.



